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Hello everyone, 
  
Click on the links below to view the August 2016 PERS newsletter, Perspectives which is full of 
information for Active PERS members. 
  

 
Tier One/Tier Two Perspective Newsletter 
  

ORSRP Perspective Newsletter 
  
You can also view this information online at http://www.oregon.gov/pers/. 

  
**Supervisors, please print and post on a bulletin board for employees who don’t use email.   
  
  
  
  

Jill Auborn  
Senior Human Resources Analyst 

City of Medford 
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file://///meddata/cityshare/Human%20Resources/Perspectives%20%20Publication%20from%20PERS/2016.8%20Tier%201%20and%202%20Perspectives.pdf
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